Dear Colleagues,

Between 29 th January and 2 February we organize our Erasmus + week.

I'ts a oportunity to divulge the Erasmus + programme, spread information about our partners Universities and motivate our students to go abroad.

We would be grateful if you send us - till January 20th - some leaflets, brochures, souvenirs, etc about your University / College and city to the Exhibition.

Many thanks and best regards

--

Antonino Jorge + Marta varzim antoninojorge@esad.pt

ESAD Escola Superior de Artes e Design

ESAD College of Art and Design

info@esad.pt | www.esad.pt T.[+351] 229 578 750

Avenida Calouste Gulbenkian 4460-268 Senhora da Hora Matosinhos Portugal